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Club of Plymouth

New member Proposal
By Chris Porman

In a late addition to the Broadcaster, I wanted to provide notice that the Board has received
and reviewed a new potential member for our club. I am hereby publishing the name, etc.
to be in compliance with our bylaws.

NOTICE: Don Soenen has proposed Carol Marvin for club membership. Objections,
if any, must be received in writing within seven days by Executive Secretary,
Marie Morrow.
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